
While some people consider global warming to be the most pressing 
environmental problem, which we have at the moment, others 
believe that deforestation has a more devastating impact on our 
world. Discuss both sides.

Nowadays many people are concerned about the arising problem 
causing by global warming and deforestation. While some people 
think that global warming leads to serious problems that should be 
addressed first, others contend deforestation has a much more 
damaging impact on the earth’s environment. Both sides of this 
debate will be analyzed in this essay. 

Global warming has raised the average of temperature of the earth 
several degrees over the few centuries which it has negative effects 
on our habitats, the earth planet. For example, global warming results 
in the icebergs melting at the poles, which then leads to several 
effects such as extreme floods and storms. Rising of sea levels has put 
some cities surrounded by the water on at the risk of being drowned 
by deluges.  Hence, it is argued that global warming is one of the most 
serious problems of our planet.

On the other hand, Forests have a critical role in absorbing 
greenhouse gases, which fuels global warming. In other words, 
removing the forests means that a large amount of carbon dioxides 
will enter the atmosphere and begin the greenhouse circle. The 
forests are natural habitats for many species in on the earth and if we 
continue to ruin their homeland, they cannot/will not be able to 
survive so the effects of deforestation are completely obvious.

In conclusion, the effects of them in our world are indisputable, it is 
impossible to say that one issue leads to more problems than the 
other. Therefore, we can hope both the people and the government 



all over the world; take some steps to alleviate the ecological 
problems that our planet is facing.


